

BARNARDSVILLE FIRE DEPARTMENT

PO Box 126 100 Dillingham Rd Barnardsville, NC 28709 Phone:(828)626-2222 Fax:(828)626-4444 e-mail: bfd1501@yahoo.com www.barnardsvillefire.com

Chief Kevin Mundy Deputy Chief Jayson Harwood Asst. Chief Roger Maney Asst. Chief Jeff Austin

To: Greg Israel

From: Chief Kevin Mundy

Date: 10/9/17

RE: Donated Ambulance

Dear Greg:

We here at the Barnardsville Fire Department would like to know if there is the possibility of getting a donated ambulance, for our department.

We currently have a 2011 F450 that has given us and is continuing to give us mechanical problems and as of today is even being towed, again to the shop

Last November, we increased our level of service to our community to the Paramedic level, and when our unit is out of service, we basically have Paramedic first responders because we have no way of transporting patients

Having a spare ambulance available to be able to put in service when our ambulance is out of service, would be of great service to our department and community

Your consideration of a donated ambulance to us would be so very much appreciated by our department and our community

If you need any further information, please give me a call

Have a Blessed "Q"uality day

Chief Kevin Mundy